









Dear SMG customers,

some world leaders recently emphasized the importance of ongoing international cooperation.

For us at SMG, this has been a matter of course for decades from which numerous partner and friendships have emerged around the globe. For this, we like to thank you very much.

We also recognize that the future challenges can only be addressed and resolved together on the same bases.

We already have undertaken significant steps to address the current topics regarding climate / environment and other related issues to contribute to possible solutions.

It would most certainly be mutually beneficial if we could discuss those developments with you during the upcoming year whenever the opportunity presents itself.

We wish you, your family and loved ones a wonderful Christmas and a happy, successful and stress free New year.

Your SMG team

PS, please find our holiday office hours as follows:

Dec. 16. - Dec. 18 2019 No shipping due to annual inventory

Dec. 19 2019 Last shipping day for 2019

Dec. 23 2019 – Jan. 06 2020 Company closed for Christmas / New years Holiday

Jan. 07 2020 First shipping day 2020













SMG Sportplatzmaschinenbau GmbH Robert-Bosch-Str. 3

DE - 89269 Vöhringen / Germany Phone: + 49 (0) 73 06 96 65 0 Fax: + 49 (0) 73 06 96 65 50 E-Mail: info@smg-gmbh.de

responsible editor: (according to § 10 clause 3 MDStV) authorized representative: Tobias Owegeser, Markus Owegeser, Daniel Owegeser trade register: register court Memmingen, trade register book n° 13511